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Monday 8th January 2024 

  
Y5 and Y6 After School Club: Multi-Sports 

 

Dear Year 5 and Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

 

We are pleased to let you know that we are taking requests for Rich Mills’ After School Club starting the week 

beginning 15th January. The club will commence on Wednesday 17th January and then run every Wednesday until 

the week before Easter. The last club, therefore, will be on Wednesday 27th March. 

 

Please note that attendance at the club during the first term is not a guarantee of a place this term. 

You will need to re-apply for a place and we do have children who did not get a place last term 

already on our waiting list who will be given priority should they still wish to attend. 

 

The club is free to attend. We will be using our school’s Sports Funding to cover the costs. 

 

The club will start at 3.30pm and finish at 4.30pm. 

 

Children should come to school in their PE kit on the days that they attend multi-sports club.  They may wish to 

bring a water bottle with them too.  

 

We welcome all new members and cater for all abilities. Please be aware that places at our sports clubs fill up very 

quickly and we can only take 16 children. Should your child not get a place this time, we will add them to a waiting 

list and inform you should a place arise. 

 

We ask that you collect your child from school at 4.30pm.  

 

If you would like to register your child for multi-sports club, please email 

enquiries@meersbrookbank.sheffield.sch.uk.  In your email, please state whether you will be collecting your 

child at 4.30pm or whether you give them permission to make their own way home. 

 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

Mrs C. Tierney  

PE Leader  
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